ST. ANTHONY CHURCH

4 UNION CITY ROAD

P. O. Box 7117

Prospect, Connecticut 06712 USA Phone (203) 758-6302 Fax (203) 758-4594 E-mail: revpcascia@aol.com

March 19, 2005

Professor George Popper President of IBSSA Budapest, Hungary

Dear Mr. George Popper and IBSSA Members,

It is my honor to offer my prayers and congratulations to the IBSSA Founders and Members on the occasion of the 10th Anniversary Congress. The IBSSA is a unique organization that has distinguished itself in such a short period of time. In a world that has maddened itself with high tech criminals and terrorists, the IBSSA is a beacon of light that champions the cause of the innocent in the pursuit of global peace. Through many of its Congresses, Lectures, Training Programs, Athletic Events, and Educational Materials especially in the Martial Arts, the IBSSA Members have become world wide security advocates to numerous Governments and the International Community.

Through ten years of careful stewardship, the IBSSA is a unique global organization that is networking the latest technology in combating all levels of criminal elements and making this knowledge available to ordinary citizens. The many nations represented in the IBSSA is evidence of this reality. In the years to come, it is my hope that this noble fraternity will grow ever stronger to meet the many challenges of a changing world order.

With all my prayers and blessings on this 10th Anniversary Jubilee,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend Philip J. Cascia, D.Min., Ph.D.

Honorary Member & Honorary Vice-President of IBSSA for American Continent